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Amy Herzog

From: David Paraska <dparaska@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 8:36 AM
To: Planning Department.UserGroup
Subject: NEXT disapproval!

To those in charge,  
I maintain the opinion that we possess a major resource in our deep port. No company will find that many in our 
country. It is valuable and the natural area it abuts to is also valuable. If this is such a lucrative proposition then why not 
ask for more!? Ask for more, an endowment for the school, green energy gifts to the community, use your 
imagination…. 
To be clear I am in opposition to NEXT conducting business here, as they have a poor record and have shady business 
practices. Do a little digging and don’t let these folks take advantage of us and the natural surrounds that we love here! 
Thank you for your time. 
 
David Paraska 
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